## THE CARBINE CLUB of NEW ZEALAND



PATRON: DAME WENDY PYE DNZM, MBE

President: MURRAY MCKINNON QSM, JP Secretary: VICKY LATTA
PO Box 63, Whitford, Auckland 2149 Telephone: (Bus.) 09 277 0456 Email: admin@carbineclubnz.org.nz

23 October 2022

**Newsletter to Members** 

## CCNZ's 50<sup>th</sup> ANNIVERSARY DINNER – Thursday 24<sup>th</sup> November 2022

**Attached** is a flyer for the Club's 50<sup>th</sup> Anniversary Dinner to take place on Thursday 24<sup>th</sup> November. Please make an effort to attend this milestone occasion. We want the evening to be a success in recognition of this achievement. We hope that those whose work commitments prevent them from attending many of our luncheons are able to attend this evening function.

**PHILLIP MILLS,** Executive Director of Les Mills International and founder of Pure Advantage will be the guest speaker and is well positioned to talk on 'The importance of sport to the community' and how it has changed over the years and continues to change. Having been a New Zealand representative athlete himself and with his involvement in the fitness industry, he is well aware of the changes occurring in the sporting area and in the community. With his father Les Mills, a longtime Carbine Club member and his mother, the late Colleen Mills, one of the first female members of the Club, he has a good knowledge of the Club and its activities. As a visionary leader, it will be interesting to hear his thoughts.

Invite friends, family or colleagues and enjoy an evening celebrating the Club's history and its achievements over the 50 (now 51 thanks to Covid) years of its existence.

If members can **please RSVP by Monday 14**<sup>th</sup> **November 2022** it would be much appreciated. We do need an early indication of numbers attending as for an occasion such as this, we do not have the leeway that Ellerslie Event Centre has afforded us with the luncheons.

## 29<sup>TH</sup> ANNUAL CHARITY GOLF TOURNAMENT - Monday 20<sup>th</sup> February 2023

The Club's Annual Charity Golf Tournament will be held at the Pakuranga Golf Course on Monday 20<sup>th</sup> February next year. Information will be sent out shortly, but in the meantime, pencil in the date.

## **BUTLER'S IRISH CHOCOLATES OFFER**

A reminder to members that the suppliers of the chocolates for the Club raffles, Butler's Chocolate Café at Sylvia Park Mall, provide a discount to Club Members on boxes of chocolates purchased. Just advise them that you are a Club Member (they have a list of members). They are great chocolates and with Christmas not far off, they make great gifts. By supporting our sponsors, you get a discount, Brownie points from any recipient and the Café pays a percentage of sales to the Club, so benefits all around!

Regards

VJ Latta

CARBINE CLUB OF NEW ZEALAND